
We have enjoyed lots of art this week, 
using paint to finish our muddy puddle 

display and experienced different 
materials to make weather collages.

We hope you all have a fantastic half term and look 
forward to seeing you again on Monday 4th November.

Miss Danes, Miss Middleton, Miss Lau and Miss Stewart

Next half term our topic in Learning Time 
will be ‘Make a Noise’, we will be making our 

own instruments in week 3. If you finish 
any pots, tubs or tubes over the next few 

weeks please save them for us to use.

We enjoyed our last Forest School session 
of this half term and some of us joined in 
with digging as well as exploring the site.


